FOR THE INFORMATION CENTER
FROM LYNN GARNER
September 17, 1973

DTF TO RE-EVALUATE THE S & A BOARD

A DTF has been formed to re-evaluate the Services and Activities

Fees Review Board. One of the goals of the DTF is to suggest needed

changes, improvements and refinements in the membership, goals, accountability, and/or process of the S & A Board based on input from a wide

cross-section of the campus community.

Persons with information of use to the DTF in their deliberations regarding the S & A Board are encouraged to submit suggestions, proposals, complaints, etc. in writing to the office of Recreation and Campus Activities by October 5. People are also encouraged to talk with individual members of the DTF regarding their feelings and ideas about the S & A Board. DTF members include the following folks: Elena Perez (Chairperson), Dean Katz, Alfredo Calderon, Peter Pratt, Stan Klyn, Ainara Wilder, Gary Russell, Bob Crocker, Anne Lewin and Don Parry.

The first meeting of the DTF will be set sometime in mid-October and will be announced in the Information Center.

* * * * *